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Early Dismissal for Teacher Professional Development

Background:
I request the school board to approve one additional early dismissal for teacher professional
development.

Our instructional coaches say they need additional time to train teachers on this year’s
intervention intended to help us raise student achievement. We are asking for one additional day
(at this time) with a two-hour early dismissal on Wednesday, October 19, 2022.

Recommended Action:
I recommend the board move to approve the request.



